
PERMISSION FOR PHOTOGRAPHS 
 

 Each year numerous photographs are taken of the children as they work and play at the 
Yellow School. Many of these pictures are used in a video that we show at the school to parents and 
prospective school families. Photos are  also used on bulletin boards at school and at church, on the 
church website, and in the newsletter and/or Houston newspapers and neighborhood magazines.  
The children are NOT identified by name. 
 
 
I give my permission for pictures of my child,      
                        
to be used for:  THE SCHOOL VIDEO (used in-house) yes no 
 
      CHURCH WEBSITE  yes no 
 
      CHURCH NEWSLETTER yes no 
 
     HOUSTON CHRONICLE OR  

OTHER NEIGHBORHOOD PUBLICATION
 yes  no  

Parent/Guardian Signature          
 
 
 
 

,


	Name: 
	School Video: Off
	Website: Off
	Newsletter: Off
	Other Publication: Off


